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Conduct of the NEET–UG 2023 in Kuala Lumpur 

  

The National Eligibility cum Entrance Test (NEET) -UG 2023 conducted  
by India’s National Testing Agency, for admission to the undergraduate medical 
education in India, will be held in Kuala Lumpur on Sunday, 7th May 2023 from 
2:00pm to 5:20pm Indian Standard Time (IST) i.e. 4:30pm to 7:50pm 
Malaysian time.  

2. The examination centre for NEET-UG 2023 in Malaysia would be Global 
Indian International School (GIIS), located at 242, Lorong Abdul Samad, off 
Jalan Sultan Abdul Samad, Brickfields, 50470 Kuala Lumpur.   

3. The students appearing for the NEET-UG 2023 should refer and adhere 
to the guidelines issued by the National Testing Agency (NTA) available at 
https://neet.nta.nic.in/information-bulletin. 

4. For any further queries regarding the conduct of the NEET-UG 2023 in 
Malaysia, kindly email to fscom.kl@mea.gov.in and <edu.kl@mea.gov.in>. 
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